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HARBOR               
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Mandated by the Lempert-Keene-Seastrand  
Oil Spill Prevention and Response Act of 1990 

 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION 
Thursday, July 16, 2020 – 9:00am 

 
 

The July 16, 2020 Humboldt Bay Harbor Safety Committee 
Meeting has been cancelled. The next meeting will be held 
September 17, 2020.   
 

 
 
If anyone has any immediate concerns that need to be addressed, please contact 
Leroy Zerlang at the information below: 
 
 
Leroy Zerlang, Chair  
Harbor Safety Committee of the Humboldt Bay Area  
707-498-4618  
humtug@gmail.com 

http://www.humboldtharborsafety.com/
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